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Community News and Events

We love our Residents !
At Augusta Court, our sincerest desire is to provide you, our amazing residents, with the very best in

apartment living- so much in fact, we call it "Living the Augusta Life"! 

We hope you are enjoying your apartment home and would LOVE to hear from you! Whether you

contact the office for any assistance you may need, leave us a review on our website

www.augustacourt.com, or just stop by the office to say "hi",  we want to hear from you! Our

professional and caring staff are here for YOU!

School Supply Drive

Class is in! August means back to school for Houston students. This month, we want to help our local

children thrive! We will be collecting school supplies and donating them directly to students in our

community. Stumped for ideas? Pencils, pens, notebooks, backpacks, tissues, and art supplies are all

amazing ideas! If you want to donate something a little different, pre-packaged individual snack packs

for lunches or hand sanitizing wipes would be perfect! 




 We would like to thank you in advance for helping us support our community!

Living the Augusta Life is Rewarding!

Have you heard about our Resident Referral Bonus? When you tell family, friends or business

associates about the Augusta Life and they sign a new lease with us, you receive $200 off your next

month's rent! 




It pays to be friends at Augusta Court! 




augustacourtapartmentshouston@livetheaugustalife


